
Harris Academy : The First Pupils

The Dundee City Archives blog has a great article about the very first pupils
who attended Harris Academy after it was first established in 1885.

This can be read here.

Riverside West End FC – Riverside
2011s
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 7 JUNE 2021

Step  Row  –  closed  for  its  entire  length  for  street  lighting  column
replacement from Monday 7 June for 5 days.

Forthcoming Roadworks

City Fibre H3G Project – rolling road closures commencing on Tuesday 15 June
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for 7 weeks.  Rankine Street (full length) – closed from Tuesday 15 June for
10 days:  Horsewater Wynd closed southbound from Monday 28 June for 4 days: 
West Marketgait (Hawkhill to Ward Road) – closed northbound from Monday 28
June for 2 days:  Lochee Road (Cleghorn Street to Tullideph Road) closed from
Tuesday 29 June for 4 days:  West Marketgait (South Ward Road to Argyllgait)
– closed southbound from Wednesday 30 June for 2 days.  Closures of Lochee
Road (Dudhope Terrace to Black Street), Polepark Road, Cleghorn Street,
Brewery Lane, Session Street, Brown Street, Argyllgait and South Ward Road to
follow in July.

Update from Bonnie Dundee!
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Getting things done – Lochee Park
#dundeewestend

A number of residents have said it would be a great boon for Lochee Park to
have a multi-use games area (MUGA). These are now provided in various
locations in the city and would be of real benefit in Lochee Park.

I therefore took up the matter with environment management at the City
Council  and  indeed  raised  it  at  the  council’s  Neighbourhood  Services
Committee.

The Service Manager – Environment has updated me as follows :

“While in agreement that the addition of a MUGA would potentially be an asset
to Lochee Park, we do not have capital monies available to fund such a
project currently.

Funds are focused on health and safety, balanced with need and level of use
throughout all wards. We will of course keep it on our radar to explore
feasibility in the future.”
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I have responded asking that Lochee Park is considered in future capital
programmes for a multi-use games area and will continue to pursue this.


